
   

                             

                           

                                 

                             

   

                             

                           

                     

                             

       

   

   

   

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: May 5, 2021 8:17 AM
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: IESO Capacity Auction Engagement Webpage Update 

Good morning, 

As you are likely aware, the IESO resumed stakeholder engagement activities on the Capacity Auction 
through the Resource Adequacy stakeholder engagement late last year. Engagement on enhancements to the 
Capacity Auction will continue indefinitely as part of future Resource Adequacy engagement sessions as it is a 
key component of the Resource Adequacy framework that was discussed with stakeholders over the past 
several months. 

Engagement materials related to the Capacity Auction that were posted and discussed with stakeholders prior 
to the Resource Adequacy engagement discussions have been moved to the Completed Engagements section 
of the IESO website, and will continue to be available here. 

The IESO looks forward to continued engagement with stakeholders on the Capacity Auction through future 
Resource Adequacy engagement activities. 

Best regards, 

Dale Fitzgerald 
IESO Engagement 
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https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Completed/List
https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Completed/Capacity-Auction
https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Resource-Adequacy-Engagement

